
 

 

 

 

 

 

June 1, 2023 

For Immediate Release 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

STEIN VALLEY NLAKAPAMUX SCHOOL BOARD 

 

Resignation Received from the School Administrator 

 

Lytton, B.C.  

 

The School Board has received a resignation letter from Edith Loring-Kuhanga, from her 

position as School Administrator.   

Ms. Loring-Kuhanga assisted the School for many years as a consultant, and for the last six years 

as an employee. 

The School Board thanks Ms. Loring-Kuhanga for her many contributions to the School and 

wishes her all the best in her future endeavours. 

 

For more information, please contact the School at: 

 

Stein Valley Nlakapamux School Board 

President Karen Dunstan 

Phone 250-455-2522 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 


